We need the Oregon lawmakers and Governor Brown to protect rental property owners as well as the tenants - please consider that there should be a means test for rental payment, etc. Then, the state of Oregon needs to compensate the owners of the property for their lost income.

Also, it is not fair to us as landlords to have to sit idyll by if tenants are breaking the rules of their contract - drugs, unlawful behavior, property damage, etc.

Rules should be fair for everyone.

Thank you Richard Breeden Redmond, Oregon

Sent from my iPad